
Mike Desrochers, Director of DFS, sent a couple of corrections to my comments in today’s 
meeting: 
 
"Sir- We use the International Building Code [commercial building code] for 3 units or more 
regardless of height…  [T]he only structures that we do not have a building code for are 1 and 2 
family dwellings.  Anything beyond a duplex we enforce the International Building Code 
(IBC)….  Just wanted to pass this on as H.181 has inaccurate language around this.”  [slightly 
edited for clarity]  
 
I think that’s everything… 
—SC 
 
Scott Campbell 
 


